

ST PHILIPS OF PRIMARY SCHOOL



Barrow Street Salford M3 5LF

Phone: 0161 832 6637

Headteacher: Miss J Kinch **Rector**: Revd. G Robinson

Deputy Headteacher: Ms B Jackson **Website**: www.stphilipssalford.co.uk

Friday 26th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 and 6 have an exciting opportunity to take part in a World Book Day session run by Chetham's School of Music. This will take place on **Tuesday 2nd March 2021** at **1pm** and will be delivered via Zoom.

This musical session aims to explore World Book Day through musical characters, stories and journeys. The session will be led by Chetham's School of Music and will involve many schools in the area. Myself and Mr Evans will be joining and getting involved!

If you would like your child to participate in the event, you must:

- Ensure they have read and understood St Philip's Online Code of Conduct
- Ensure they join the session **muted** and with cameras **off**
- Ensure they use the **school name** (St Philip's) to log in to the session, not their own name

By logging in to the event, you are giving permission for your child to participate and are agreeing to adhere to the code of conduct. Failure to follow the code will lead to your child being removed from the session.

Zoom login information for this event will be shared nearer the time. We look forward to St Philip's participating in this exciting musical session!

Thank you,

Mrs Marcinkus-Wright

